
Dear Neighbor, 
 

Beginning in late February or early March of 2020, you will notice increased facility improvement activity at your neighborhood 
school, Birch Lane Elementary (BLE).  The campus will see some general maintenance renovations of specific classrooms.  As part of 
this construction, a temporary building will be brought to campus and located at the southeast corner of the school site to house 
any classes that will be temporarily displaced during improvements.  Please note there will be a few bike racks moved to             
accommodate the new building, but we expect bike routes and general foot traffic will not be affected.   
 

In addition, design planning is now under way for a new Birch Lane multipurpose room (MPR) which is tentatively scheduled to be 
completed by Spring 2022.  Find out more about the details, timeline and opportunities for feedback as well as view frequently 
asked questions on the Davis Joint Unified School District website at www.djusd.net/bond.  Here, you can also view the Bond     
calendar and  sign up for the monthly DJUSD Bond e-newsletter, Building Our Future. 
 

Public Meetings Invitation 

Please join the DJUSD Bond Team on Wednesday, January 8 for two meeting opportunities to learn more about the MPR project 
and to share any input or thoughts you may have about this Birch Lane Bond Program project.  If you are unable to make these 
meetings, questions or concerns about DJUSD Bond Program projects may be directed to our Team at facilityplanning@djusd.net.  

DETAILS FOR MEETINGS 

When: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 

Times:  3:30 - 5:00 p.m. and 5:30 - 7:00 p.m. 

Where: Birch Lane Elementary, Room 5 (Counseling Room), 1600 Birch Lane Davis, CA  95618 

DJUSD Bond Project at Your Neighborhood School 
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